Highland Creek Community Association

SUNROOM / SCREENED PORCH POLICY

Please sign below confirming that you have read and understand the policy statement below.
Once the Modifications Committee receives this signed form, Hawthorne Management
Company will return your Request for Architectural Approval.

On February 17, 2000, the Highland Creek Community Association, Inc., Board of Directors
adopted the following architectural policy with regard to the addition of sunrooms and
screened porches:

“No aluminum panels, kick plates, etc. will be allowed on glass sunroom
additions or screened porches in the Highland Creek community. Aluminum
may only be used in supporting framework.”
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